Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
Tel Nos. 929-6626 to 29; 929-6633 to 35
929-7041 to 43; 929-6252; 929-1669
Website: https://www.denr.gov.ph E-mail: osec@denr.gov.ph

MEMORANDUM
TO : All Bureau Directors
FROM : The Undersecretary

Policy, Planning and International Affairs

SUBJECT : 2023 JUNIOR PROFESSIONAL OFFICERS (JPO)
PROPOSALS

DATE . APR 20 2023

May we refer the herein electronic mail dated 14 April 2023, forwarded to this
Office by the Office of the Undersecretary for Field Operations and Environment,
relative to the UNEP’s 2023 Junior Professional Officers (JPO) Programme.

Please be informed that JPO proposals for the year 2023 have been posted in
the portal via link http://apps.unep.org/ipoportal/auth/user/signin with the given
credentials.

UNEP’s Junior Professional Officers Programme provides young professionals
with hands-on experience in the international arena. JPOs have the status of
international civil servants and are subject to UN Staff Regulations and Rules. The
objective of the Programme is to support the implementation of UNEP's core mission,
which is to identify environmental challenges and encourage intergovernmental
cooperation and partnerships in addressing environmental problems.

In view hereof, Member States are invited to review the proposals taking into
account national priorities and to consider funding the recruitment of one or more of
these positions. For more information on how to support UNEP’s 2023 JPO
programme, please contact the JPO coordination office, via Cecilia Kibare
(Cecilia.kibare(@un.org) and Sarah Fiedler (sarah.fiedler@un.org).

For your information and appropriate action, please.

ATTY.J R. LEONES

MEMO NOe 2023-328
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Undersecretary for Policy, Planning and International Affairs <Od'pbié@dénr.gov.ph>

Fwd: [Announcement] 2023 Junior Professional Officers (JPO) Proposals

Undersecretary for Field Operations and Environment <officeofuseccuna@denr.gov.ph> Wed, Apr 12, 2023 at 10;33

To: "Undersecretary for Policy, Planning and International Affairs” <ouppia@denr.gov.ph>

---------- Forwarded message ~~-<==---

From: UNEP Secretariat of Governing Bodies <unep-sgb@un.org>

Date; Tue, Apr 11,2023 at 9:38 PM

Subject: [Anncuncement] 2023 Junior Professional Officers (JPO) Proposals
To: <officeofuseccuna@dentr.gov.ph>

Excellency,

Interested Member States in a position to do so are kindly invited to consider supporting UNEP's 2023 Junior Professional
Officers (JPO) programme. The JPO proposals for the year 2023 have been posted on the JPO Portal, which is
accessible through the following link: http://apps.unep.org/jpoportal/auth/user/signin

Please use the following credentials to log into the portal to review the proposals:
Username: CPR
Password: ¢pr@2023

UNEP’s Junior Professional Officers Programme provides young professionals with hands-on experience in the
international arena. JPOs are professional level staff, whose applications for specific positions are submitted to UNEP
through their respective governments, who then finance their assignment through trust fund arrangements, normally for a
period of two to three years. JPOs have the status of international civil servants and are subject to UN'Staff Regulations
and Rules. The objective of the Programme is to support the implementation of UNEP's core mission, which'is to identify
environmental challenges and encourage intergovernmental cooperation and partnerships in addressing environmental
problems.

This year, UNEP has identified over 70 potential JPO positions placed in various Divisions and Offices which support the
implementation of UNEP's Programme of work and other organizational priorities. Member states are invited to review the
proposals taking into account national priorities and to consider funding the recruitment of one or more of these positions.

For more information on how to support UNEP’s 2023 JPO programme, please contact the JPO coordination office, via
Cecilia Kibare (Cecilia kibare@un.org) and Sarah Fiedler (sarah.fiedler@un.org).

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Radhika Ochalik

Secretary of Governing Bodies

Director, Governance Affairs Office
United Nations Environment Programme
Contact SGB
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